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   Sheriff K. Kapperman

 Chief Deputy D.A Brown



Press Release
May 19, 2014
On May 11, 2014 a Furnas County Deputy discovered a burglary that had occurred at the old Holbrook School while conducting routine door checks.

The Furnas County Sheriff’s Office conducted an investigation regarding the burglary.  Information was received from a member of the public in regards to a possible suspect.  Several interviews of juveniles were conducted during the investigation.  As a result of the investigation one male juvenile from Holbrook was cited for burglary.  The juvenile is due in court on June 23, 2014 for arraignment.

The Sheriff’s Office would like to thank the public for their assistance in helping solve this case.  The Sheriff’s Office also encourages the public to call the Sheriff’s Office with any information they might have on crimes that have occurred in Furnas County no matter how small or insignificant they think the information might be.
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